
 
 

NEW PRESCHOOL / KINDERGARTEN EARLY STUDENT REGISTRATION 
2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR 
 
 
 
 
To register a NEW PK or K student (not currently enrolled in Peotone Preschool) please go to 
the link below.  The registration portal will be open on April 12, 2021.  
 
https://registration.powerschool.com/family/gosnap.aspx?action=28706&culture=en 
 
If you already have a PowerSchool Enrollment account (from registering a student in previous 
years), simply log in and and complete the required forms.  If you forgot your login 
credentials, please return to the original webpage and do a “Forgot Password” to retrieve 
your login credentials. 
 
If you have never registered a student in the district, select “Create Account”, enter an email 
address, choose an appropriate password, and provide security questions/answers.  After 
you have created your account, enter all required information in each of the forms and 
submit. 
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If you forgot your login credentials, please return to the original webpage and select “Forgot 
Password”, enter your email address, and retrieve your login credentials. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

All online forms must be completed and submitted through the online registration portal by 
Friday, May 7, 2021. 
 
Parents should plan to attend the New PK / K Early Student Registration Night at Peotone 
Elementary School on the evening of Tuesday, May 11th (between 5:30 and 7:30 pm) to prove 
residency and provide State-issued birth certificates.  (All registration forms must be submitted 
online prior to proving residency and completing the registration process).   
 
All supplemental registration forms and documents can be found at 
www.peotoneschools.org, under the “For Parents” tab, and by selecting “Registration”. 
 
Reminder:  PK /K Early Student Registration is ONLY for students NEW to the Peotone School 
District.  Students currently enrolled in the Peotone Preschool Program will register as 
returning students later in the summer. 
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FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS: 
 
 
How old does my child need to be to enroll in PK or Kindergarten? 
 
A child may be enrolled in preschool upon their 3rd birthday.  For Kindergarten, a child must be 
5 years old on or before September 1st.   
 
Are there specific physical and immunization requirements for Preschool and Kindergarten? 
 
Yes – all physical and immunization requirements for students can be found on the district 
website at www.peotoneschools.org under the “For Parents” tab, and by selecting the 
“Registration” link.  All current medical, physical, and immunization forms are also available on 
the website. 
 
Do I need my child’s birth certificate to register him/her for school? 
 
Yes – we will need an original State-issued birth certificate on all students being registered (a 
hospital-issued birth certificate is not acceptable).  We will make a copy of the birth certificate 
and return the original back to you. 
 
What is required to prove residency in the district? 
 
All acceptable forms of residency proof can be found on the district website at 
www.peotoneschools.org under the “For Parents” tab, and by selecting the “Registration” link.   
 
How do I add my PK/K student to the PowerSchool Family Portal? 
 
Later in the summer, parents of new PK/K students will receive credentials to add the new 
student to their existing PowerSchool Family Portal or, if no other students currently attend the 
district, create a new Family Portal account and add their new PK/K student. 
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